
 
 

 
 
Dear Travel Partner, 
 
We are pleased to announce the recent changes for the travel conditions to Morocco. 
 
Starting from 01October20 any traveller exempt from visa requirements need to present a negative 
PCR test result dated within 72h from the departure. 
Serological test is no longer required. 
 
The change of date for tickets issued before 01Oct20 with travel date before 31Oct20 is now 
extended for the departures until 31October2021 free of charge in the same fare class and same 
routing. 
Otherwise a fare difference may apply. 
 
Passengers that are exempt from visa requirements can travel to Morocco with a confirmed hotel 
reservation or if for work reasons , an invitation from the company concerned. 
 


